
Faculty Council Standing Commi1ee on Informa6on Technology 
Annual Report – for September 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 
 
Members: 
Name  Representing  Term Ends  
Ryan Brooks  Agricultural Sciences  2025  
Tobin Lopes  Health and Human Sciences  2025  
James Stekelberg  Business  2025  
Sudeep Pasricha – Vice-Chair Engineering  2025  
Leisl Carr Childers  Liberal Arts  2025  
Jerry Magloughlin  Natural Resources  2026  
Robert Paton  Natural Sciences  2025  
Gregg Griffenhagen - Chair Veterinary Medicine and Biomedical Sciences  2025  
Lori Oling  University Libraries  2025  
Naveenam Asok  Undergraduate Student Representative  2023  
  Graduate Student Representative  2023  
  ex Officio members    
Brandon Bernier  Office of Vice President for Information Technology    
  The Institute for Teaching and Learning    
Christa Johnson  Associate Vice President for Research    
Gary Senseman  College IT Advisory Council    
Ross Madden  Administrative Professional Council    
Sue Doe  Faculty Council Chair    

 
Elec6ons for 23-24 

• As a new commi1ee that only met for a par6al year, Gregg Griffenhagen and Sudeep 
Pasricha were selected to remain in the Chair and Vice-Chair posi6ons for the full 
academic year beginning in July 2023. 

 
Mee6ng dates: 
 Mee6ngs were held the last Friday of each month in 2023, dates to include: 
 10-7-22, 01-27-23, 02-24-23, 03-31-23, 04-28-23 
Ini6al mee6ngs were delayed due to holidays conflic6ng with the Friday schedule. 

• Notes on a1endance are available in the individual mee6ng minutes. 
 
As a new standing commi1ee formed in this academic year, few major issues were brought to 
the commi1ee for discussion. Our main points of business this academic year were to: 

• Write, approve and submit Opera6ng procedures to govern the commi1ee going 
forward 

• Elect a Chair and Vice-Chair 



• Invite presenta6ons from exis6ng University IT professionals and groups to bring the 
commi1ee up to speed on current and proposed University and System wide ini6a6ves, 
especially concerning the proposed (and in progress) IT alignment ini6a6ve. 

 
New ini6a6ves discussed within the commi1ee: 

• The accoun6ng infrastructure with the University appears to us to be outdated, 
piecemeal, and opaque. A discussion was ini6ated around how to update accoun6ng 
so]ware globally taking into account the needs of academic faculty, staff, and the 
university as a whole. This discussion will be con6nued into the next academic year. 

 
Report submi1ed by Gregg Griffenhagen, Chair 22-23 


